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Inquiry into Building a United Community 

 

At its meeting 10 September 2014 the Committee for Finance and 

Personnel considered your memo of 8 July 2014 in respect of your 

Committee’s Inquiry into Building a United Community. The Committee 

subsequently wrote to the Department of Finance and Personnel (DFP) to 

establish whether it would be responding to the Inquiry, in terms of any 

relevance to the Department’s remit. 

 

At its meeting on 8 October 2014, the Committee noted the attached 

correspondence from DFP which stated that it would not be responding to 

the Inquiry. On the basis of this, the Committee therefore agreed that it 

would also not make a submission to the Inquiry. 
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Mr Shane McAteer 
Clerk 
Committee for Finance and Personnel 
Room 419 
Parliament Buildings 
Stormont              Our Ref CFP/363/11-15  

 
          2 October 2014 

          
 
Dear Shane, 

 

Your letter of 15 September 2014 requested that the Committee for Finance 

and Personnel receive a copy of any submission made by DFP into the 

COFMDFM inquiry regarding Building a United Community.  

 

This is to advise that DFP has made no submission to the COFMDFM inquiry.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

GEARÓID CASSIDY 
Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer 
 

  

 


